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TOPICS 
 

The Asian Disaster Reduction Center (ADRC), National Disaster Management 
Center of China (NDRCC), Chinese Ministry of Emergency Management, UN 
office for Disaster Risk Reduction Office for Northeast Asia and Global  
Education & Training Institute for DRR (UNISDR ONEA-GETI), and South  
Korean Ministry of the Interior and Safety (MOIS) participated in the joint  
meeting of Three Education and Training Institutes of Disaster Management held 
on 26 March in Seoul. The meeting was chaired by Dr. KO Kwang-deok,  
Director, Department of Political Affairs, Trilateral Cooperation Secretariat TCS. 
 
The three education and training institutes on disaster management, that is, 
ADRC, NDRCC, and UNISDR ONEA-GETI, introduced their plans for possible 
collaboration. Based on those presentations, the participants further discussed  
feasible joint projects 
that could be developed 
to follow up on the Joint 
Statement of the 5th  
Trilateral Ministerial 
Meeting on Disaster 
Management in  
September 2017. 
 
ADRC’s Executive  
Director Koji Suzuki 
gave a presentation on 
ongoing capacity  
development programs 
supported by JICA and 
possible capacity  
development programs 
for space-based  
technology applications  
in Sentinel Asia  
platform, describing 
these as feasible projects 
under the trilateral  
cooperation framework. 
 
The participating  
organizations and TCS 
agreed to further discuss 
possible opportunities 
for substantive  
collaboration. The next 
Ministerial Meeting on 
Disaster Management 
will be held in Korea in 
autumn 2019. 
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We renewed our website on 1 April 2019. We have renewed the website design to be more user friendly 
and easy to use even on smartphones and tablets.  
Please visit the renewed website at: https://www.adrc.asia/. 

● Notice of the ADRC website renewal 


